
From: John Korec [jkorec@neb-one.gc.ca] 
Sent: January 4, 2008 11:44 AM 
To: Renita Jenkins 
Subject: Draft Section 126 Ref Bulletin 
 
Good morning Renita and Happy New Year. 
 
I have some minor corrections to suggest that I don't think needs to go through 
the formal public comment process.  
 
"Licence" is the correct spelling (as per the MVRMA), not "license". 
  a.. It is spelled correctly on page 2 of 5, but incorrectly on page 4 of 5 and 
four times on page 5 of 5, including the excerpts of subsection 118(1) (once) 
and section 62 (twice). I suspect that your spellchecker automatically changed 
the spelling to the U.S. spelling. 
Some 'subsections' are identified as 'sections' 
  a.. First line on page 4 of 5 should be, "ss. 126(4)..."  
  b.. Seventh line on page 5 of 5 should be, "Subsection 118(1)..."  
  c.. Twelfth line on page 5 of 5 should be, " ... in the case of ss.118(1)..." 
Regards, 
John Korec, P.Geol.  
Environmental Specialist 
Frontier and Emergency Management 
Operations Business Unit 
National Energy Board 
444 Seventh Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB T2P 0X8 
 
Tel: (403) 292-6614 
Fax: (403) 292-5876 
Cell: (403) 818-2403 
E-mail: jkorec@neb-one.gc.ca 
 
The National Energy Board promotes safety and security, environmental protection 
and efficient energy infrastructure and markets in the Canadian public interest, 
in the regulation of pipelines, energy development and trade.  
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